
CEP February 2010 www.aiche.org/cep 3

EditorialCEPChemical
Engineering
Progress

Three Park Avenue

New York, NY

10016-5991

www.aiche.org

EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Cynthia F. Mascone
(646) 495-1345
cyntm@aiche.org

SENIOR

EDITOR

Joanna Ziemlewski
(646) 495-1347
joanz@aiche.org

ASSISTANT 

EDITORS 

Gordon Ellis
(646) 495-1348
gorde@aiche.org

Matt McKeon-Slattery
(646) 495-1349
mattm@aiche.org

CONTRIBUTORS

EDITORS

T. Kevin Swift
kevin_swift@
americanchemistry.com

Paul Butler
paulb@aiche.org

PRODUCTION

COORDINATOR

Karen Simpson
(646) 495-1346
kares@aiche.org

ART DIRECTOR

Paula Angarita
(646) 495-1328
paula@aiche.org 

AIChE 

GENERAL INQUIRIES 
1-800-AIChemE
(1-800-242-4363)

MEETINGS & 
EXPOSITIONS 
(646) 495-1315

MEMBER ACTIVITIES & 
SERVICES 
(646) 495-1330

EXECUTIVE

DIRECTOR

June C. Wispelwey
junew@aiche.org

GROUP PUBLISHER

Stephen R. Smith 
steps@aiche.org

EDITORIAL

ADVISORY BOARD

Joseph S. Alford*
Automation
Consulting Services

Lorenz T. Biegler
Carnegie Mellon Univ.

Andre Da Costa
Chevron

David E. Gushee*
Congressional Research 
Service (ret.)

Dennis C. Hendershot
CCPS Consultant

Loraine A. Huchler
MarTech Systems

Marc Karell
Climate Change &
Environmental Services, LLC

Michael J. Misovich
Hope College

May Shek
Shell

Gavin P. Towler
UOP LLC

Bruce Vaughen
Cabot Corp.

* AIChE Fellow

Get ChEnected

That’s not a typo. ChEnected — Where Chemical Engineers Mix It Up — 
is AIChE’s new online community that is set to launch at the end of this 

month. It’s a place where chemical engineers can have fun, connect with some 
of the brightest talent in the fi eld, fi nd mentors, and gain more exposure to 
hiring companies.  
 We at CEP are very excited about one element of ChEnected — its center-
piece, a blog called The Reactor. The blog will cover the spectrum of chemi-
cal engineering — from new developments and opinions about alternative 
energy and sustainability to career and professional advice. Every Thursday 
(and probably more often), it will feature a post from one of our editors. We 
receive much more news than we have space to print, and The Reactor will 
allow us to expand our coverage beyond the magazine. We will be able to 
give you news in a more timely way, as well as share video content, link to 
additional resources, and offer some of our own perspectives.
 We will also read the blog and comment regularly, and will draw material 
and ideas for CEP from the discussions. We’ll blog about some of the news 
articles we’re working on, and your input may help to shape the stories.
 Our early posts will cover such topics as: safety and the Chem-E-Car 
Competition; alternative fuels modeling; solar-powered desalination; com-
fort and productivity; clean energy policy; and much more. Our colleague at 
CCPS, Roxy Schneider, will discuss process safety culture and share some 
of the letters we received in response to a recent CEP article (see p. 4), and 
SBE’s Jonathan Monk plans to blog about the role of biotechnology and bio-
engineering in our society and the evolving concept of sustainability. Stuart 
Krueger, the fi rst of a half-dozen young professionals who have signed up to 
be bloggers, is writing about the P.E. license, as well as some lighter topics 
like the role of coffee and caffeine in the workday. Many AIChE and industry 
leaders have also agreed to blog with us.
 You, too, can join in this effort. The ChEnected team is looking for mem-
bers, particularly young chemical engineers, who are willing to contribute 
at least once a month. Not sure what you have to offer? Maybe you’ve read 
an interesting article that you’d like to comment on, or can write a review of 
your favorite science or business book. Maybe you have a humorous anecdote 
that other chemical engineers can relate to. Or perhaps you can interview the 
president of your company. If you’re interested in becoming a ChEnected 
blogger, complete the form at http://bit.ly/ChEnected.
 You’ll fi nd ChEnected on Twitter, Facebook, LinkedIn, Flickr, and Slide-
share, and its ChEtube video content will be accessible on AIChE’s YouTube 
channel and ChemE on Demand. ChEnected will be interactive, with polls, 
book reviews, jokes, challenges, and contests. Every month, it will profi le a 
new Young Professional of the Month. And it will feature the latest AIChE 
news and information on membership benefi ts you might not even know about. 
 ChEnected is a place where chemical engineers can read, view, contribute, 
and engage in everything ChemE. We hope you will become an active partici-
pant. Please visit us at chenected.aiche.org on or about March 1st.

Cynthia F. Mascone, 
Editor-in-Chief


